Dear (NAME)

| am writing to give you more information about how the Centre Assessed Grades (CAGs)
were produced and how results will be issued to students this year:

The attached document shows the whole process used this year to award grades to
students who should have been taking exams this Summer.

All the CAGs are now with the exam boards and are currently being standardised centrally.
The final awarded grades will be sent back to us in August for the results days.

Due to social distancing measures, we will not be inviting students to come into school to
collect their results. This year all results will be emailed to the students (using their school

email address) on the morning of the results days. These days are :

Key stage 5 - Thursday 13th August
(A level /BTEC level 3/ CTEC level 3/AS)

Key stage 4 - Thursday 20th August
(GCSE /BTEC level 1/2 / CNat level 1/2 / Voc award level 1/ 2)

We will have a careers officer/Post 16 staff available on results days to talk to students who
have any concerns. Contact details will be sent out with the results.

Links to information about career activities available for year 11 students can be found in this
week’s headteacher letter.

We are currently awaiting more information about any Autumn exam series and will update
our website with further information when it arrives.

For Yr 11 students intending to transfer into our Post 16

Further details about our ‘virtual’ registry day for transfer into Post 16 will be sent to all
applicants before the end of the term.

Good luck to all our students and best wishes for your future success.

Carol Hubbard
(Deputy Headteacher)


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CsFa8byI9if0hzjnM1zt-keL160Vhbrz/view?ts=5ef1d0ad

